
 

This event is open to all NJSBA members and nonmembers.                    Organization:  ______________________      

Please print clearly or type. Use a separate form for each registrant. Meeting # LIT040114 

FULL NAME:  

FIRM:  

ADDRESS:  

CITY:  STATE:  ZIP:  

EMAIL:  PHONE:  

PAYMENT TYPE (SELECT ONE):    CHECK     MASTERCARD      VISA      AMEX 

THREE (3) WAYS TO REGISTER 
1. MAIL check or credit card information to 

 NEW JERSEY STATE BAR ASSOCIATION 
 ATTN: Fern Facher 
 One Constitution Square 
 New Brunswick, NJ 08901 
2. FAX with credit card information to (732) 249-2414  

3. ONLINE at www.njsba.com   

PAYMENT AMOUNT: $      

Acct. #:  Exp. Date:  

Signature:  

  

IMPORTANT: REGISTRATION FEES ARE NON-REFUNDABLE AND NON-TRANSFERABLE THREE (3) BUSINESS DAYS PRIOR TO THE MEETING  
Pre-registration is required.  All requests for refunds must be received in writing three (3) business days prior to the event. If a meeting is cancelled, we will contact only those who are registered.  
If inclement weather occurs, please contact 732-249-5000 for meeting cancellations. Registrants, instructors, exhibitors and guests attending NJSBA meetings agree they may be photographed 
and videotaped during the event. Photographic and video materials are the sole property of the NJSBA, and the NJSBA reserves the right to use attendees’ names and likenesses in promotional 
materials without providing monetary compensation.  

(required when using credit card) 

First   MI   Last 

PLEASE REGISTER BY March 27, 2014 

New Jersey State Bar Association’s  
Lawyers in Transition Committee presents: 

"Positive Steps in Transition"  
 

Tuesday, April 1 
6 – 8 p.m. 

 
 New Jersey Law Center 
One Constitution Square 

New Brunswick, NJ 
 

Join us for the first meeting of the Lawyers in Transition Committee with networking and refreshments.    
 

Co-sponsored by the Membership and Public Relations Committee  
and New Jersey Lawyers Assistance Program  

 
This event is free to all NJSBA members.  

Non-members may attend - $25.00 per person.    
   

The Lawyers in Transition Committee is tasked with reaching out to members who are in transition - be 
it personal or professional.  These transitions may be numerous, from a young lawyer searching for a job to an 
older lawyer considering retirement, or perhaps the lawyer is looking to make a lateral  move to a large firm or 
go solo.  Members who are in a transition need resources and the NJSBA, through the Lawyers in Transition Com-
mittee is working to establish those resources.   
 
Speakers:  Kimberly Yonta Aronow, Esq., chair, Lawyers in Transition Committee 
      William Kane, Esq., director, Lawyers Assistance Program  


